
FreshSteps Independent School  

 
Dear parents/carers, 

At FreshSteps we are able to offer a variety of after-school clubs, which will enrich 

your child’s learning and provide them with the opportunity to experience different 

activities and support wellbeing and improve social skills. 

Clubs will commence on the 27th of February 2023 and run until the 30th of March 2023 

and they will take place on Monday and Thursday between 3pm to 3:45 pm. 

Club Day Year 

Sports Mondays  Primary department 

Beginners Spanish Monday Primary and Secondary 

department 

Fitness 

Dance 

Tuesday Primary and Secondary 

department 

Textiles Monday Secondary department 

Homework club  Monday and Wednesday Secondary department  

Science Experiment Thursday Primary and Secondary 

department 

 

If you would like your child to attend a club, please complete the slip below or inform the 

school 

If you do not complete the slip below and return your child will not be able to stay as for 

safeguarding, we need to know our numbers. 

Yours sincerely,  
Ms Ibesha 
Students Manager  
 

 


